
   
 

Municipality of Anchorage 
Dave Bronson, Mayor 

Purchasing Department 
 

632 West 6th Ave., Suite 520 | Mail: P.O. Box 196650 | Anchorage, Alaska 99519-6650 | www.muni.org | Phone: 907-343-4590 

 
Date: May 9, 2023 
 
 
From: Rachelle Alger, Purchasing Director 
  
 
RE: Rejection of Bids in Response to Invitation to Bid 2023B034 Provide Road 

Rideability Evaluation Services – PM&E 
 
Invitation to Bid (ITB) Number 2023B034 was issued on March 31, 2023.  The ITB 
requested bids for the evaluation of the Municipality’s roadways. 
 
Per Municipal Code 7.20.040 Procedures for Award:  

A.3 – “If the mayor or assembly determines that it is in the best interest of the municipality 
to do so, the municipality may reject all bids.” 
 
 

One bid was received and opened on May 3, 2023. The total bid price was $282,400.00. 
  
Due to budgetary constraints, PM&E has requested that we reject all bids. The scope of 
work will be revised and a new solicitation will be initiated in the future.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rachelle Alger 
Purchasing Director 
 
 

DocuSign Envelope ID: CBE638EA-F157-4920-B6FA-C79DA1C0B4AC



 Municipality of Anchorage 
Project Management & Engineering 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

Mailing Address:   P.O. Box 196650   Anchorage, Alaska  99519-6650    Website:   http://www.muni.org 

 
Date: May 8, 2023  

To: Rachelle Alger, Purchasing Director  

From: Melinda Kohlhaas, PM&E Acting Director  

Subject: ITB 2023B034 Road Rideability Evaluation Services – PM&E rejects all bids  

 
Project Management & Engineering has reviewed the Preliminary Abstract for ITB 
2023B034 to provide road rideability evaluation services and rejects all bids due to 
budgetary constraints. The lowest responsible and responsive bid exceeds the target 
budget for the scope of work.  

By Ryan Marquis at 8:24 am, May 10, 2023

DocuSign Envelope ID: CBE638EA-F157-4920-B6FA-C79DA1C0B4AC


		2023-05-22T17:25:47-0700
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




